February 1, 2024

Re: Donation Request
Dear Suporter,

| am reaching out from A Child’s Garden School in San Gabriel, California in an effort to secure

donations for our annual Gala and Silent Auction, taking place on Saturday, April 27th, 2024. A

Child’'s Garden School is a non-profit preschool, serving children 2 to 5 years of age. In order to
provide a quality program while maintaining an affordable tuition for local families, we engage in
two major fundraisers per year, one of which is the Gala.

As you may know, many of the families at A Child's Garden School are your patrons and love
your business. We would greatly appreciate any gift certificates, product or monetary donations
to help us reach our fundraising goal. We are a 501c3 nonprofit preschool and your donation is
tax deductible. Funds raised through our Silent Auction will be used to subsidize tuition and
provide financial aid to qualifying families, as well as to purchase new equipment for the
classrooms and outdoor areas.

| would like to thank you for considering this opportunity to partner with our organization. We

would be happy to pick up any items, gift certificates or donations, or you can mail them directly
to the school:

A Child’s Garden School % Gala
535 West Roses Rd.
San Gabriel, CA 91775

Your support will go a long way in strengthening our school and supporting the education of our
children! Please feel free to call or email me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Millie Bruce

Phone: 713 828-8292

Email: musslewhite@gmail.com

ACGS Gala Committee Chair

A Child’'s Garden School, Tax ID# 95-1765149




